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2014 South Island Ice Figure Skating Championships

Application for video permit

The SIISSA retains rights for any video recording of the South Island Ice Figure Skating Championships. Recording, using any kind of device including ipads and telephones, is not permitted without a permit. Spectators may apply to record portions of the event for their private use only. The use of flash photography and video flood lights is not permitted.

I hereby apply for permission to video the following competitor/s in the 2014 South Island Ice Figure Skating Championships
	Competitor
	Event
	Signature of competitor                            (or guardian if under 18)

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


I understand that I may only use portable video equipment and I may not record any section other than the section(s) for which this permit has been approved. I agree to use the video recording equipment only in the area specifically allocated for that purpose.

My connection with ice skating is:   


Signed


Name



Home Address & telephone



Email address …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

Please email your application to Kirsty Cox
If your permit is approved you will be required to display a video permit tag while videoing. 
Your tag will be available from the registration/entrance desk at the event.
South Island Ice Skating Sub-Association















